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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Executive Committee of the Fort Wayne Senate 
FROM: Mike Wolf, Chair, University Resources Policy Committee 
DATE:  November 11, 2014 
RE: Resolution on Funding for International Scholars Housing  

WHEREAS, the strategic plan, Plan 2020, a Process Goal is to “Expand meaningful 
collaborations and research opportunities with regional, national and global partners.” 

WHEREAS, the university’s strategic Plan 2020, a Process Goal is to Review, Prioritize, and 
Expand International Agreements 

WHEREAS, IPFW Student Housing are currently operating at approximately 75% capacity or 
with 400 “beds” un-occupied. 

WHEREAS, campus housing for visiting scholars is an important asset that could be used to 
further promote an increase in the collaboration and exchange of scholars between IPFW and 
foreign institutions. 

BE IT RESOLVED, the Chancellor is to allocate 10 beds per year at IPFW Student Housing to 
promote an increase in collaboration and exchange of scholars between IPFW and foreign 
institutions. 

Furthermore, this agreement is to be reviewed annually by the URPC for changes in demand and 
supply of the beds in campus residences.   

This policy goes into effect immediately. 


